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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
Reporting to Public Session on Tuesday, November 23, 2021 

 
 
1.  Paddling Together for Indigenous Student Success 
 
Students and staff in Burnaby Schools are continuing the journey of reconciliation set forth 
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and Vice-Principals’ Association, District Parent Advisory Council and the District 
Student Advisory Council, determined themes and trends in the responses. 
 
This evening, Beth Applewhite, Acting District Principal – Equity, Diversity and Inclusion, 
will share the summary comments and provide insight regarding next steps in the District’s 
action against racism. 
 
Recommendation:   
 
THAT the Board of Education receive this information. 
 


